Sarah Cremin

From: Rhonda Evans <Rhonda.Evans@nph.ie>

Sent: 15 February 2019 10:11 **To:** Public Accounts Committee

Subject: RE: NPHDB Documents Ref: PAC32-I-1304

Categories: Green Category

Dear Pat

Thank you for your email regarding publishing the 'report on preliminary observations in relation to the construction capital cost escalation of the National Children's hospital' on the Oireachtas Website.

As you are aware, within the Mazars document there is a request that written consent is required from the authors of the report before the document or any part of it is disclosed to a third party. We are currently requesting permission from Mazars for use of same.

With kind regards

Rhonda Evans Communications Manager NPHDB 0868551849

From: Public Accounts Committee <PAC@oireachtas.ie>

Sent: Thursday 14 February 2019 14:36 **To:** Rhonda Evans < Rhonda. Evans@nph.ie >

Subject: RE: NPHDB Documents Ref: PAC32-I-1304

Hi Rhonda, as discussed, the Committee agreed to request consent to publish the following Mazars report on the Oireachtas website:

Report on preliminary observations in relation to the construction capital cost escalation of the National Children's Hospital

Final report issued: 17 December 2018

Page 2 of the report states: This document is to be regarded as confidential to the NPHDB. It has been prepared for the sole use of the NPHDB. No responsibility or liability is accepted to any other person in respect of the whole or part of its contents. Before this document, or any part of it, is disclosed to a third party, our written consent must first be obtained.

Please revert if you require further information.

With regards,

Pat.

Pat Fannin | Committee of Public Accounts Houses of the Oireachtas | Kildare House | Dublin 2 | D02 XR20

T: +353 1 6184123

https://www.oireachtas.ie/

From: Rhonda Evans [mailto:Rhonda.Evans@nph.ie]

Sent: 11 February 2019 20:27 **To:** Public Accounts Committee

Subject: NPHDB Documents Ref: PAC32-I-1304

Dear Eilish

Ref: PAC32-I-1304

Further to the Public Accounts Committee letter dated 5th February outlining a list of documentation required as requested by the members of the Public Accounts Committee, please find attached the following information.

- (Item 1) A breakdown of the money spent under the 'Communications 2017' heading by the board
- (Item 2) Mazars Report on preliminary observations in relation to the construction of the new children's hospital December 2018
- (Item 3) A copy of the minutes from the Executive meeting attended by the Procurement
 Department relating to the relative advantages and disadvantages of the two-stage tendering
 process
- (Item 4) A note as to when the different committees became aware of cost escalations/cost reporting in the summer of 2018
- (Item 5) A copy of the minutes of the Finance Subcommittee for the months April to August 2018
- (Item 6) A note on the preliminary design team for the NPH

If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

With kind regards

Rhonda Evans
Communications Manager
National Paediatric Hospital Development Board

This e-mail is from NPH. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and privileged and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct or indirect dissemination; distribution or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received the e-mail in error please notify info@nph.ie and delete the e-mail from your system. The NPHDB operates in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). When you receive an email from us it's because we believe that you have a legitimate interest in receiving it. Please refer to our Privacy Statement on our website at newchildrenshospital.ie for more information on how we safeguard your personal data.

Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer.

http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/about/oireachtasemailpolicyanddisclaimer/

Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh.

http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/ga/eolas/beartasriomhphoistanoireachtaisagusseanadh/

This e-mail is from NPH. The e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and privileged and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Any unauthorised direct or indirect dissemination; distribution or copying of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received the e-mail in error please notify info@nph.ie and delete the e-mail from your system. The NPHDB operates in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). When you

receive an email from us it's because we believe that you have a legitimate interest in receiving it. Please refer to our Privacy Statement on our website at newchildrenshospital.ie for more information on how we safeguard your personal data.